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First Newsletter:

Happy April Fool’s eve! | thought it might be good to start a MD50 airport
monthly newsletter to help keep folks informed of what is going in and
around the airport. The newsletter should be short since one often
wonders how much time we have to read all the stuff with which we are
inundated. If you would like to contribute something, just shoot me an
email with the info, pictures, etc. and | will assemble and send out at the
end of the month. Hopefully, this will keep everyone informed as to
events and happenings around the airport and increase support for the
airport as the weather gets warmer and we start doing more things.

Thanks/Bernie/Editor

Airport Spring Clean Up

Under the coordination of our Airport Committee, John Attebury and
several volunteers pitched in to cut down some of the tree growth around
the airport on March 25/26. There was a short potluck breakfast on
Saturday morning, but the cold ugly weather made socializing hard.
Thanks to all who showed up and helped out!!!




Quilts of Valor

On March 26" Dee
presented a Quilt of Valor to
one of our airport residents
and pilot, Austin Van Hise,
at our airport work party.
Then on March 27%, Dee
and several of our friends
presented a Quilt of Valor to
Steve Waugh and his son,
Nicholas, at the MD50
Airport Pavilion. Steve was
a pilot and MD50 airport
regular a few years back
when he flew a Bonanza
with Dan Hammer. The
Quilts of Valor is a program
to honor military veterans
with a hand- crafted
patriotic quilt sewn by
several members of the

== Quilts of Valor chapter here
in Lusby Maryland. Thanks to all those who do this for the Quilts of
Valor to honor our veterans and thanks to Austin, Steve and his son for
their service to our country.

D50 Airport
Bernie Wunder, Manager
143-624-5548

underb@comcast.net

D50 Airport Website
ttp://www.md50airport.com

Calendar of Events:

What When Where
EAA Chapter VMC 9am/April 23,2022 | 2W6 Terminal Bldg
EAA Ch 478 Gathering | 6pm/April 19, 2022 ;

DS e

Final Thoughts:
As previously stated, these newsletters will be short and
sweet...maybe max of two pages. We should be doing happy hours

and more flying next month. Ideas/comments/suggestions
appreciated.

Thanks/Bernie




